
 

 
 

Project Overview: 

The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is beginning a highway construction project 
on SH 66 in Boulder and Weld Counties.  Work on this project consists of asphalt removal and 
replacement and structural improvements on a 5.57-mile stretch of SH 66 between US 287 and I-25.  
 
Asphalt Specialties Co., Inc., is the contractor for this project. 

 
Project Schedule: 
 Work is scheduled to begin February 16, 2015. 

 Normal working hours will be from 6 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through 
Friday during the drainage work from February to April. Drainage work will 
have no significant impacts to traffic.   

 Night time work will commence in June and July, with working hours from 
8 p.m. to 6 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. 

 Flaggers will direct traffic through the work zone as needed. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us via the Public 
Information phone line or email.  

If you would like to be added to our Public Outreach list and begin receiving 
weekly construction updates, please send us a request at the email address 
listed below. 

Phone:  1-844-253-3185, option 2 

Email: SH66Overlay@gmail.com 
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